P
[image: image1.emf]Kirkbride Elementary School

                           12150 – 92nd Avenue, Surrey B.C., V3V 1G2

                         Phone (604) 588-5711                 Fax (604) 588-0577

                                           Principal:  Mr. Joe Frank                 Vice Principal:  Mrs. Lauretta Fenrick


website: 


School website:  www.surreyschools.ca/schools/kirkbride












              April 28, 2015
Mission Statement:  The staff of Kirkbride Elementary School is committed to fostering positive, supportive relationships between students, parents and school personnel.
Dates to Remember:









April 29 & April 30 - Early Dismissal at 1:32 pm - Student Led Conferences

April 29 & 30 – Genius Hour presented by Grade 7 students in the gym  11:00 – 4:00 Parents/friends are welcome!
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April 30 - Wear Jeans Day (support for Children's Hospital)

May 1 - District Pro-D - NO SCHOOL

May 11 – Rainbow Day/Spirit Day

May 12 – Multicultural Day/Spirit Day

May 13 - Backwards Day/Spirit Day
May 14 – Western Day/Spirit Day

May 14 – D.E.A.R. (Drop Everything and Read) 8:45 to 9:10 am

May 15 – Jersey Day/Spirit Day
May 18 - Victoria Day - NO SCHOOL


May 20 – PAC Elections Night – Please come out to elect your new PAC!
May 22 - Welcome to Kindergarten
May 25 - NO SCHOOL - Planning Day for staff
May 28 – Family Fun Learning Night – 6:00 to 7:00 pm – More information to come

Principal’s Message

This week we will be hosting student-led conferences to showcase your child’s growth on April 29 and 30 - please plan to join us to be a part of this learning journey.  We are having early dismissal at 1:32 pm on both days.  Parents can sign-up for a time to drop-in and watch their child eagerly share their school work. You may have received a letter explaining their student led conferences.  We encourage everyone to attend. 
Requests for Classroom Programme for Next School Year

If you have certain classroom placement requests for your child(ren) for the 2015-2016 school year, please write a letter to Mr. Frank giving education reasons, and drop it off at the office.  Your requests will be carefully considered.  It is only one of several criteria we use, so your request may not be honoured.  Students are assigned to classes in September based on various educational and social criteria.  Please hand in the letter(s) by Friday, May 22nd.
Satisfaction Surveys

Grades 4 and 7 parents were sent their personal login password on a letter sent home at the beginning of this month.  The deadline for completing the annual Satisfaction Survey has been extended until May 15, 2015! 
Your participation is greatly appreciated as the results assist in the school determining focus areas.    
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Daffodil Run

Everyone had a great time on the Daffodil Run.  It was a beautiful day.  Thank you to those who helped raise $283.80 towards Cancer research.  

Badminton
Our Grade 5/6 and Grade 7 teams did very well in their Badminton season.  Both teams finished second in their playdays.  Well done!  Thank you to our coaches, Mr. Bentley, Mrs. Randhawa, and Mr. Johal for all their hard work.
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Our Rocking Reader winners for February are:  Karlo S. – Div. 1, Ngoc-My P. – Div. 3
Amolika C. – Div. 4, Abiir A. – Div. 5, Katelyn F. – Div. 6, Manmeet M. – Div. 8, Amit N. – 
Div. 9, Ishaq A. – Div. 10, Ramsha K. – Div. 11, Aaliyah R. – Div, 12, Saivik B. – Div. 13, Arshbir C. – Div. 14, Nakul C. – Div. 15, Sakora B. – Div. 16, Avneet S. – Div. 17.  
Well done, students!!  Kirkbride is proud of your achievements.
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